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Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI — Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 039, s. 2022
March 28, 2023
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, but only for the
information of DepEd Capiz officials, personnel/staff, as well as the concerned
public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is the letter from Philippine Red Cross Capiz Chapter requesting
for endorsement of the activity to the different Red Cross Youth Councils in the
Division of Capiz. Participation to this activity is voluntary and shall comply with
DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled “Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged
Time-On-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith”, DepEd Order No. 19, s. 2008
titled “Implementation of No Collection Policy in All Public Elementary and
Secondary Schools” and must adhere with DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017 titled
“Implementing Guidelines on the Conduct of the Conduct of Off-Campus Activities”.
The details and overview of this program are attached for reference.

For more information, please contact:

MR. SANDERLEN B. PONSARAN
Red Cross Youth Focal Person
Mobile Number: 09176317159

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 620 2371
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph




Capiz Chapter

Provincial Park, Barangay Tiza, Roxas City, Capiz 5800

“Alssass First, Aluasys Resdsy, Alssays Tore”

March 23, 2023
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Banica, Roxas City, Capiz

Humanitarian Greetings!

The Philippine Red Cross Capiz Chapter will be celebrating its 75™ year anniversary this April
15, 2023, celebrating Philippine Red Cross’ Humanitarian Services throughout the country.

Further, in relation to the celebration, the Red Cross Youth (RCY) Capiz will be holding an
activity on Substance Abuse Prevention Seminar and Volunteer Play Day on April 15, 2023.
The said activity will be enjoined by the RCY Volunteers from the different school councils in

the Province of Capiz.

In this regard, we would like to request from your good office for an endorsement of the
activity to the different Red Cross Youth Councils in the Division of Caniz,

Should you have any clarifications please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Sanderlen B.
Ponsaran in the following number (036) 6211-125 or 09176317159.

Hope this merit your kind approval.
Your support to our endeavors is greatly appreciated.

Thank you and More Power!

RAYMIINDO/P(MARTINEZ

CHAPTER ADMINISTRATOR
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